
 

Hosted by the John S. and James L. Knight Foundation 

& The Lee Institute 

 

Please join us: 

4:00 – 6:00PM at Foundation For The Carolinas 

220 N. Tryon Street, Charlotte, NC 28202 
 

 
 

 

Monday February 9th 2015 
 

CHARLOTTE CYCLES: 
  

 

The John S. and James L. Knight Foundation and The Lee Institute invite you to the second 

community dialogue about how Charlotte can become the next great bicycle-friendly city.  Join us 

to share your thoughts on goals for Charlotte’s cycling future. 
 

CYCLING SUMMIT AND COMMUNITY CONVERSATION 

Space is limited, so RSVPs are required. 

To reserve your spot, please contact Caitlin Ford: 

(704) 632-6714 // cford@leeinstitute.org 
 

mailto:cford@leeinstitute.org

